
Community Relations Committee 

“CRC” 

Meeting Notes 

February 21, 2013 

 

The CRC meeting was held February 21, 2013 in the annex.  Those present were Carol, Ruth S., Janet, 
and Billie.   Ruth Southard will be our committee liaison to the board.   The meeting notes were 
reviewed from the January meeting. 

Unfinished Business 

A list of new residents was given to each committee member, in order that we visit them and give them 
a copy of our “Quick Glance”.  This paper has all of the important contact numbers regarding our 
community. 

The Realtor Task Force is ongoing and it is possible that Ron Gerlach’s daughter could assist us with a 
new brochure featuring our community.  Also, we might  incorporate available home listings on our 
website. 

New Business 

Our next “Saturday Talk” will tentatively be set for April 27th at 1:00 p.m., with the title still pending.  
There is a possibility that the program could be titled “Travel Smart”.   

The Strategic Plan was reviewed.  This plan included meeting with the local school district, the South 
Belt and Pearland Chambers of Commerce (possibly joining), and meeting with the Citizens Police 
Academy members in Bellavita.  We would appoint three residents to gather information regarding the 
speeding in Bellavita, and report their finding back to the HOA Board withing one month.  This would 
also include the issue of street parking. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.  The next meeting will be March 21. 

Respectfully  submitted,   

Billie Velazquez 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


